[Your Name]

509 The Northern Road
LONDONDERRY,NSW 2753

47 77 4823
perry.tomaniczka@tafensw.net.au
May 1, 2016

Fiona Gibson

C/- Planning Services, Department of Planning & Environment,
GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001

Dear Fiona Gibson

Modification to the Concept Plan and Project
Approval for the EIf Mushroom Farm at Londonderry
Application No MP 08_0255 MOD 2

521 The Northern Road, Londonderry

ElIf Mushrooms (Beckhart Pty Ltd)

Penrith City Council

| Object to the Proposal

In regards to the above development | object to the proposal as the property owner was absent for most of

the exhibition period, the notification did not arrive until well into the exhibition period, inability of

exhibition to be viewed or submissions made despite many attempts to view the website.

Upon viewing the Exhibition at Council on Friday 20" May 2016, | have found plans to be illegible and many

errors and discrepancies. | have found vital information not supplied regarding heights of structures, correct

detailing of easements, wildlife and Indigenous flora and fauna.

I would like to view a copy of the new plans online or sent to the above address at your earliest convenience.

Sincerely,

[Your Name]



